Please support Proposal 86 to re-establish a no-trapping buffer zone adjacent
to Denali National Park.

Several hundred thousand visitors annually travel to Denali to view wolves and
other wildlife. My wife and | a nature photographers and are planning a three-
month trip to Alaska in 2014. We had hoped to see wolves in Denali. Your
policies (no buffer zone) already allowed the killing of two prime breeding female
wolves in Denali last year - causing one of the packs to disperse - which means |
and thousands of other park visitors are much less likely to see wolves along the
Denali road when we visit.

You cheated me and thousands of others by allowing these wolf killings. Please
think about the tourist dollars that come from thousands of people visiting Alaska
to observe and photograph wildlife, rather than favoring a few trappers who set
out bait to attract these animals and want to kill them when they venture outside
of the park.

The more animals that are killed, the fewer people are drawn to spend time in
Alaska trying to photograph them.

Randy Bjerke
3708 Live Oak Dr
Pomona CA 91767

G |



